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Effective November 9, 2020, all students of Haskell CISD will return to their designated campus
for in-person, on-campus instruction from their professional teacher. Remote instruction will
remain available for a student who is the subject of a quarantine order issued by a governmental
entity or on the recommendation of a healthcare provider. Haskell CISD will also consider, on a
case-by-case basis, remote instruction of students who provide documented evidence of
immunocompromised health or other extenuating circumstances.

Haskell CISD remains fully committed to the health and safety protocols as outlined in the school
district’s back-to-school plan that was implemented as the beginning of the 2020-2021 school ¢ear.
All employees and students are expected to continue to follow those guidelines to ensure that all
campuses of Haskell CISD remain as healthy as possible.

We look forward to seeing all our students continue to grow and develop, both in mind and spirit,
as we embrace with unity the challenges before us. If you have any questions, then please contact
your child’s campus principal.



